
PUPIL 
POST

16th week in Ordinary Time Year C
20th July 2025



On Monday
Year 6 began their 

final week in school 
with a lovely mass 

led by
Father Robert 

and pupils.



In Nursery, the children engaged in a variety of child-initiated learning 
experiences, demonstrating curiosity, independence and creativity.



Reception and nursery loved their visit from the Police on Monday morning. They enjoyed asking 
questions and trying out the sirens!  Watch here: https://x.com/i/status/1944835020386173139

https://x.com/i/status/1944835020386173139


Reception O'Connor had a very 
exciting day! 

The police came to visit and told us 
about the amazing work they do.

We tried on helmets, sat in their 
car, beeped the horn & listened to 

the sirens! 





In the 
afternoon, 

we built and 
drew our 
own jail 

cells—great 
creative fun!



A huge thank you to CPO Nicky and Stephen- the Nursery class thoroughly 
enjoyed your visit on Monday. We have certainly been revisiting the whole 

experience - the children are recalling it beautifully. 



You made a lot of children very 
excited! 

Watch them here:
https://x.com/i/status/1945438745777328394

The EYFS team say thank you 
again.

https://x.com/i/status/1945438745777328394


Tuesday’s Year 6 treat was a trip to the cinema! 
Great fun was had by all in our private screen!



And then a picnic in the park for year 6 later on!



This week we walked 
our very last Wellie 

Walk for Nursery 
Class 2024-2025! 

We had another little 
peep in the Red Shed 
garden and spotted 
apples, blueberries, 

strawberries, and 
lots more besides. 



It’s been fun, and 
we have learnt so 

much about God’s 
wonderful world.



Year Five Teresa 
created leaflets for 

our RE table 
showing how to look 

after the Bible.



Our amazing Reception children 
have been busy writing all about 

the important work the police do. 



We are so proud of how far they 
have come — they’re certainly 

ready to shine in Year 1!



Year 6
enjoyed their 
final day at 
St. Vincent 

de Paul.
We got the 

tissues ready...



Nursery Class 2024-2025 
You have been absolutely 

wonderful! 



Watch them here: 
https://x.com/i/status/1946219379307

184448

Wishing each of you a 
very happy and safe 

holiday. 
Enjoy your well-
deserved break 

everyone.

https://x.com/i/status/1946219379307184448
https://x.com/i/status/1946219379307184448
https://x.com/i/status/1946219379307184448


On Friday we said goodbye to our wonderful Y6. 
They will always be a special part of our SVDP community. 

Good luck!  
Hear them sing https://x.com/i/status/1946246484887740501

https://x.com/i/status/1946246484887740501
https://x.com/i/status/1946246484887740501
https://x.com/i/status/1946246484887740501


Please read and reflect together upon this week’s
gospel. The theme is
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